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COPY

June

Hon. Martin Fox/<

Newtown
North Dakota

Dear Mr. Fox:

Inasmuch as Senator Langer is now in North
Dakota, we are taking the liberty of acknowledging your latter
of the 5th which ha= arrived, with which you snclosed copies
of the wire and lstter addressed to Commissioner Glenn Emmons,

We have talked to the Bureau of Indian Affairs
office today and they advise us the request came in too late to
have a reprasentative sent out to the Reservation this week, how-
aver, plans are being made to have someone go out possibly
the week of July 11 or the week of the 18th. They will let us know
as soon as definite arrangements have been made.

With kind regards, Iam
Sincerely,

(Mrs,) Irene Martin Edwards
Assistant to Senator Langer
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